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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
3rd May 2019 NEWSLETTER 27     

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A big well done to the children in year 5 and 6 who attended the Basketball Competition Finals on 
Tuesday. They were fantastic representative’s  of our school.  

It was lovely to see parents of children in year 3 come along and watch their Shaking Up        
Shakespeare performance on Wednesday evening. The children in Year 3 worked very hard and 
their performance was brilliant.  

A massive congratulations to our Basketball team who came second in the borough at the Finals 
this week. 

I hope you all have a good bank holiday weekend.  

Mr Chetty 

School will be closed 

on Monday 6th May 

for Bank Holiday.  

 Year 6 trip to Phasels Wood  

Wednesday 19th June to Friday 21st June 2019 

Please note that further instalments for the trip are now due. Payments can be made on our 

school website in the Pay+ shop. The full amount needs to be paid by 31st May 2019.  

Key Stage 2 SAT’s will begin the week commencing 13th May, please see    

below for the timetable in order to help your child prepare:  

13.05.19 Year 6 SATS: English grammar and punctuation and spelling: paper 1 (grammar &   

punctuation) 

Year 6 SATS: English grammar, punctuation and spelling: paper 2 (spelling) 

14.05.19 Year 6 SATS: English Reading 

15.05.19 Year 6 SATS: Mathematics paper 1: Arithmetic 

16.05.19 Year 6 SATS: Mathematics paper 3: Reasoning 

Reading Breakfast  (8.45-9.15am) 

On Wednesday 8th May please join us for the first Reading     

Breakfast of the summer term! You are welcome to bring along 

your child’s favourite book or choose one from the book shelf in 

class, and thereafter enjoy breakfast in our school library.  

After  School Care     

3.20 –7.00pm 

To register for FUN KIDS after school care, please pop into the school office, and collect an application pack. 

FUN KIDS runs from 3.20pm to 7.00pm and costs £10 per session. This will include your child attending the club, as 

well as a healthy snack and a drink.  

 



Class Child’s Name 

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS 

Rome     Ziyaan, Roel 

Paris     Theo 

Edinburgh Rumaysa, Vlada, Kelsie Iqra, Tristan Enia, Aeon 

London     Darius 

Kinshasa Raif, Eshal Aleena Mahnoor 

Bern Jeremy   Mohammed 

Amsterdam Dayse   Maaesha 

Washington DC Robyn, Helena, Marcel, Nikolay, Miran, 
Uday, Ana –Maria, Naz 

Michael, Charlie, Asiya Uday 

Doha Damian, Goncalo Mia, Eda, Vanessa Cyenne 

Sofia Shay, Ishaaq, Cayden, Saskia,                    
Ana-Christina, Shubham 
  

Ehsanullah, Ishaaq, Angel, Shay, Tanay,  
Armaan, Shuraim, Patrick, Samiya, Zoya, 
Tanay, Ishaaq, Shuraim, Armaan, Angel 

Shay 

Pristina Shaairaam, Alicia, Zahra, Banush,      
Tywrell 

Elizabeth, Tia Janelle 

Cairo Greta, Listowell, Neo   Thanusiya 

Madrid   Reece Maryam 

Dublin Masal, Elif, Moinuddin, Layla Victor Rio 

Riyadh   Enoch Zirwa 

Valletta Aurelija, Gabriella Attal Maria-Miruna 

Beijing Sebastian,  Sayo, Iqra, Zac Vera, Mackela, Jathusika, Ben, Zac 
  

Samia 

Tokyo Ricardo, Azhar, Haniya, Raihan   Sofia 

Cape Town     Madison 

Reykjavik Alishba, Aaisha   Muslim, Lucie 
  

Chess   Bushra(Riyadh)   

Research shows that eating a nourishing 

breakfast including all 5 nutrient groups     

is the best way to get brain cells fired up, 

improving memory and concentration.    

As our Year 6 pupils will begin their SATs 

on Monday 13th May we would like to of-

fer FREE BREAKFAST to every  child for the 

duration of their SATs exams.  


